Department Hosting Carnival
Sunday, April 01 2012 10:38 -

The Riverdale Fire Department is sponsoring a carnival in the parking lot of the Alamo Plaza.
The Plaza is located in the 5500 block of Kenilworth Avenue. The Carnival runs throughout
Sunday, April 11th.

During the week (Monday - Friday) the Carnival will open at 6:00 PM and on weekends
(Saturday and Sunday) it will open at 1:00 PM.

If you have an opportunity, come out and support the department and have a little fun in the
process.




